
‘ThinkNew New Zealand’ High School Video
Competition Project

The New Zealand Embassy and Education New Zealand (ENZ) would like to invite Thai high-school
students, aged between 16 and 18 years old, to join the ‘Education New Zealand (ENZ) High School
Video Competition Project’ on the topic of ‘ThinkNew New Zealand, which presents new
perspectives and strategies on learning and studying in New Zealand. Students will be in to win an
English study course in New Zealand, and scholarships worth a total of 300,000 Baht.

To enter the competition and to find out more about the rules and conditions, please visit
www.studyinnewzealand.govt.nz/thaivdo. The period for submitting entries is from 15 July to 15
August 2016
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